
                                                                                                                      08 August, 2022

An emergent  online meeting with apposite authorities was convened today evening to again 

review the demand of some of the students for the extension of upcoming examination 

scheduled to be held from 10 August 2022.

Having seriously deliberated for a long time, it was unanimously resolved that the University 

will be requested that the  students of all  the semesters may be given extended time of  three 

and a half hours instead of three hours to complete the examination. In the larger interest of 

the students, it was further unanimously resolved that the upcoming examination will be held 

as per  notified schedule.

                                                                                                             Sd/-

                                                                                           Dean, Faculty of Law

                                                                                           University of Delhi


